FAQs — Early Years Curriculum roadshows

Q. Is there parking available at the venue?
A. You will find parking information for each venue on their website. Delegates are
responsible for arranging and paying for parking.

Q. I am no longer able to attend; what do I do?

A. If you have an Eventbrite account, you can cancel your place by logging in and going
to 'Tickets'. If you do not have an Eventbrite account, please email
events@ofsted.gov.uk to let us know and we will cancel your place.

Q. Will refreshments be provided?
A. Tea and coffee will be provided; if you have any dietary requirements, please confirm
this when booking your place.

Q. How many individuals can attend from each setting?

A. We ask that a maximum of 2 individuals attend from each setting and that they then
disseminate the learning with their colleagues. Each person will need to book
individually.

Q. I work for a Local Authority; am I allowed to attend?
A. Yes you are very welcome to attend.

Q. I am an Ofsted inspector; should I attend?
A. Current Ofsted Inspectors are asked to not attend as specific training is provided for
inspectors separately.

Q. Is there a cost to attend the event?
A. The events are free to attend.

Q. How are places allocated?
A. Places are allocated on a first-come, first-serve basis.

Q. Will the slides be made available?
A. The slide pack will be released following the final event.
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